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Date: 6/19/2023 
 
Subject: REACH 235 Statement 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This statement is intended to confirm that, to the best of our knowledge, all RoHS 
compliant products manufactured by Sealevel Systems, Inc. and its contract 
manufacturers meet the standards of the European Union Registration, Authorization of 
Chemicals (REACH).  As of June 14, 2023, two additional substances were added to the 
SVHC list. 
 
Sealevel Systems Inc. has verified with our suppliers and received confirmation that 
products such as bare boards, enclosures, cables, labels, and packaging material used 
with our products are all compliant with the RoHS III and REACH standards. 
 
Please note that neither Sealevel Systems Inc. nor its suppliers routinely analyze our 
products for chemical content, nor are we required to do so. Therefore, it is not possible 
for Sealevel Systems, Inc. to state categorically that our products are 100% free of 
substances listed in the REACH standard. 
 
The latest 233 substances subject to analysis per the REACH Regulation were last 
updated on January 17, 2023. Please refer to the following for the most current 
candidate list of substances: https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table. 
 
The REACH Regulation can be found here: 
https://echa.europa.eu/regulations/reach/understanding-reach. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Dale Sanders 
Quality Manager 
864-843-4343 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for 
your continued support of Sealevel Systems, Inc. 
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